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ATTORNEY GENERAL OF TEXAS

MATTHEW H. FREDERICK MATTHEW.FREDERICK@OAG.TEXAS.GOV
DEPUTY SOLICITOR GENERAL (512) 936-6407

July 30, 2018

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS DELIVERY
Mr. Scott Harris

Supreme Court of the United States

1 First Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20543

Re: No. 18-50, Linda Carty v. Texas
Dear Mr. Harris:

I write to request a 30-day extension of the deadline for the brief in
opposition in the above-referenced case, to and including September 7, 2018. The
brief in opposition is currently due on August 8, 2018. Petitioner’s counsel consents
to this extension.

Very truly yours,
Matthew H. Frederick
MHEF/sr

Cc: Aaron M. Streett
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